Baphalali Eswatini Red Cross Society
Headquarters: 104 Dzeliwe Street, Mbabane

Patron: His Majesty King Mswati III

02 December 2018

Vincent Cassard

Head of Regional Delegation

International Committee of the Red Cross (ICRC)
Pretoria Regional Delegation

Dear Sir

CHANGE OF NAME FOR BAPHALALI SWAZILAND RED CROSS SOCIETY

This letter serves to inform you that Baphalali Swaziland Red Cross Society (BSRCS) has
since changed its name to Baphalali Eswatini Red Cross Society (BERCS). The decision to
change the name of the NS was taken in an Annual General Meeting which was held on the
8% September 2018. The change of name comes after King Mswati has changed the name of
the country from Swaziland to Eswatini. However, please note that the change of name will
be a long process involving many other relevant Government offices and institutions like
banks, a process the NS will begin in January 2019.

In this AGM, the National SBociety also changed its financial year which has been running
from January — December to now start in April running up to March. In this change, the NS
wanted to align its financial year to that of Government of the Kingdom of Eswatini. All
projects being implemented will not be affected by these changes.

Thank you for your understanding on these changes, and we shall be happy to provide any
additional information or clarity you may seek regarding the changes.

Yours Sincerely

-

Happy Dlamini
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